
SOUTH KYME   V   Louth 

30 July 2016 (Home) 

MATCH REPORT 

 

 

Firstly I wish to thank Nick Milburn, John Spooner, Bryan Holden for kindly stepping in at 

short notice due to original players change of circumstance. Secondly an even bigger thank 

you to Carol Fewings for stepping up to play at the last minute.  

 

The start of the day was a little chaotic with sorting out replacements, then for the Captain 

to realise he had forgotten his golf shoes!!!! Fortunately, I was able to retrieve my shoes in 

time to play in the last group with Helen. Andy Davis, ably deputising as captain, during play. 

As to the result, we were soundly thrashed 5 to 1 by Louth. 

Congratulations to Alan Cowie and Carol Fewings who saved us from a complete 

hammering. 

The Louth team all commented on how good our course looked, particularly the greens. I 

know from my match that my opponents Glen & Keith were both very consistent with their 

putting. Making quite a few pars and even a birdie!! 

Hopefully we can reverse this result when we play at Louth in October. 

 

Finally, a big thank you to Glyn and his team. The steak pie was excellent and the cheese 

cake and Ice cream more than made up for the defeat. 

 

Our next Bash is the 13 August 2016 

Next match is away to Kirton Holme on 10 September selection sheet is up on notice board. 

Any Rabbit’s and associates wanting a game next Saturday, should meet at 9am  

 

 



Regards 

 

Andy Murton 

Rabbits Captain 


